
 

   

 

 

Circular No.  BBPS/GAR/PC/491/2022-23       7th  September, 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Students, 

       This is to inform you that - 

 All the students must bring their Note Books of all the subjects and submit the same to their 

respective Subject Teachers by tomorrow i.e. 8th September 2022 positively. 

 Students’ Note Books of all the subjects must be completed till the syllabus of Half Yearly 

Examination. 

 Remedial Classes will not be held on 8th September and  9th September 2022 and will resume from 

12th September 2022. 

 

          

        

 

 

Regards 

Team BBPS  

                         


